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What is your decision? What's next? Have you decided to accept the judge's offer? The offer remains in force. If you want to accept His offer, all you have to do is pray for salvation: Dear Lord Jesus, I understand that I am a sinner, and I ask your forgiveness. I believe that You died on the cross for my sins so that I can receive your forgiveness and have
eternal life. I ask you to enter my life right now and become my personal Savior. From now on, Lord, I give you control over my life. Make me a new person and help me live for you. Amen How do you know you are saved? Has God worked so hard in your heart that you begin to escape from sin and hate it? Do you have a new love for God and His Word?
Have you completely turned your back on your old life of sin, without wanting to return to it at all? Do you want to be close to other Christians? Do you love them? Are you ready to lose everything, give up anything, for Christ? If the answer is NO, you have not been restored, given the new spirit, the Spirit of God. Since then ask God in your life right now and
this change will happen. If you have experienced this, then your salvation is safe, and you may precede growth in faith. Assuming you were born again, what's next? A lot. First, you are now promised eternal life with Jesus. You have turned your back on your old sinful nature, and the Holy Spirit is now a part of you and will carry out God's will through you
when you yield to Him. If you disagree, please reconsider. Because the Wrath of God is for the unbelievers! The fact is, the Bible teaches that when you die your spirit, which is eternal, will either go to heaven to be with God or perish in hell. The only way to heaven is through Jesus. Please reconsider the free gift of salvation offered to you from God. Your
future depends on it. Aaron Wilson School may be over the summer, but many kids will still be teaching their ABCs during the break. ABCs rescue, that is. This popular acronym for Children's Ministry means acceptance, believing and confessing. It is an easy way for churches to teach parents and volunteers to share the gospel with children, especially
during the Bible School vacation week. A quick Google search of ABCs Rescue reveals the phrase has become established church jargon. Numerous Christian websites, YouTube videos and Pinterest boards strive to teach children the gospel through this simple structure. But as the leaders and parents of the ministry prepare to use this evangelical
framework, they must be aware of the propensity to confuse the ADC of Salvation with the gospel itself. An important distinction in its simplest form, ABCs of salvation is not the gospel; rather, acts of recognition, faith and confession (and you could tack, repent) all biblical responses to the gospel. This distinction is important. As important as this so that
children learn to glorify God in response to the gospel, they cannot do so unless they first hear the message that triggers the answer. For this reason, LifeWay includes the following in its VBS Gospel Presentation Tools in addition to ABCs Salvation: God Rules-Bible tells us God created everything, including you and me, and He is responsible for everything.
(Genesis 1:1; Revelation 4:11; Colossus 1:16-17) We have sinned - we have all decided to disobey God. The Bible calls it sin. Sin separates us from God and deserves God's punishment of death. (Romans 3:23; 6:23) God gave -- God sent Jesus, the perfect solution to our problem of sin, to save us from the punishment we deserve. It's something that we,
as sinners, could never earn ourselves. Only Jesus saves us. (John 3:16; Ephesus 2:8-9) Jesus gives-Jesus lived a perfect life, died on the cross for our sins, and rose again. Because Jesus gave his life for us, we can be welcomed into God's family forever. This is the best gift ever! (Romans 5:8; 2 Corinthians 5:21; 1 Peter 3:18) We answer - We can answer
Jesus. ABCs to become a Christian is a simple tool that helps us remember how to react when at the request of the Holy Spirit to receive the gift Jesus offers. Slowly in the gospel When the leaders of children's ministries represent the gospel, it may be tempting to hurry to the last point and seek what may be a premature response from children, inviting them
to confess, believe, and confess before children have an adequate understanding of what the gospel really is. This may be especially true during VBS, when leaders understandably want to share how many decisions have been made this week for Christ. But it serves children best when adults slow down the pace of evangelical presentations so that children
clearly understand the full message of God's redemption, which includes the story of creation, the Fall, and the Restoration of God through Jesus Christ. Developing a complete gospel helps protect children from growing up to trust in the experience in which they prayed, walked the aisle, or signed a postcard. It shifts their spiritual security from a one-off
personal event to the true content of the gospel, which focuses on the sacrificial death and resurrection of Christ. So how can churches help prepare leaders and parents to share the whole gospel with their children during VBS? Here are four suggestions: Provide training That's easy to fill VBS training sessions with information about crafts, snacks, and
bathroom policy. While all of these things are important, churches should also make sure that they reserve time to teach volunteers how to share the gospel with their children. Crafts made on VBS most likely don't do it for a week. However, a proper presentation of the gospel can have an eternal to the child's life. You can help make sure your training majors
are on on most important with resources like Leading Child to Christ and the Gospel pamphlet: God's Plan for Me. Tell a story, not a formula At its core, the gospel is a story about good news. Children are fascinated by stories, but for the sake of time it may be tempting to cut evangelical representations into the formula in which the ACCC is saved. Although
this is true salvation by grace through faith, this formula will not lead to conversions if children do not understand why grace is needed in the first place and how it is granted through the cross. Train your VBS volunteers, encourage them to present the gospel as a story, not as an evangelist. Strike this phrase From the best Christians sometimes try to seal the
cause of the gospel presentation with the following phrase: Now, all you have to do to become a Christian ... The problem is that Jesus never said that. Salvation is a free gift of grace that is not given on merit. However, Christ often challenged people who brought a casual attitude to discipleship (Matthew 8:18-22). Jesus urged people to tally the price before
they decided to follow Him said that anyone who wants to come after him should be willing to die daily for their sinful life (Luke 14:25-33; Luke 9:23). He also told the parable of a man who was willing to give up everything he had for the sake of receiving a treasure representing the Kingdom of Heaven (Matthew 13:44). Do your volunteers teach free grace as
they go through ABCs salvation, but encourage them to protect themselves from using phrases that may understate the meaning of what it means to follow Christ. Create a permanent gospel culture Some parents sweat over the idea of having a gospel conversation with their child. These parents, who may be serving as VBS volunteers in your church, tend
to view the gospel exchange act as a one-off event. With just one chance to get it right, it's no wonder they're nervous! You can ease this pressure by helping parents and leaders share the gospel comfortably each week. This happens by helping children make connections between individual biblical stories and the comprehensive redemptive narrative of
Scripture. For more practical suggestions on how to establish this kind of culture in your children's ministry, check out the eight-week-old book What a Christian is, releasing this July, and the book Gospel-Centered Children Ministry by Brian Dembowczyk's Purpose VBS: Preaching the Gospel, even if they don't go to church, most Americans remember
attending VBS and reporting positive memories of the event. Your church can help those present remember that VBS was not just a merry summer distraction, but that it was also an environment in which they clearly heard the proclaimed gospel. Take the time to educate your volunteers on how to children on Christ. But instead of starting to start ABCs of
Salvation - the answer to the gospel - you could think about putting an end to it. AARON WILSON (@AaronBWilson26) is an associate editor of Facts and Trends. Dig deeper LifeWay.com Brian Dembowczyk FIND OUT MORE Related to Understanding or Presenting a Rescue Plan... Admit.    Believe.    Confess.Download - Print Training notes and free
handouts of ABC's bookmarks of salvation explain the path of salvation through faith in Jesus Christ in three simple easy-to-remember steps. Jesus himself made it clear: I am the Path, the Truth, and the Life. No one comes to the Father except through Me.                 - John 14:6 NKJV For all have sinned and do not fall to the glory of God. For one who must
keep the whole law, and yet stumble at one point, he is guilty of everything. As written off: There is not a single righteous man, no one; For the payment for sin is death, but the gift of God is eternal life in Christ Jesus, our Lord. - Romans 6:23 NKJV If we confess our sins, He is faithful and just forgive us our sins and cleanse us of all unrighteousness. It's hard
to admit that we're wrong. Even before God, we feel that we are basically good and we like to think that we are never as bad as some ... The truth is that we are all sinners and can never be good enough to earn our way to heaven. The Word of God, the Bible, clearly states that all have sinned (did what is wrong and against the Roman God 3:23). God is holy
and simple. Sins against the Holy God deserve punishment. We are told in the Bible that a salary or payment for sin is death - eternal death in hell - Romans 6:23. However, a loving, merciful God has provided a plan of salvation! Both John the Baptist and Jesus himself began their preaching with the word repent. Repent, for the Kingdom of Heaven is at
hand. -Matthew 4:17 NCJV Repent means changing your mind or turning in a different direction. How can we be repented? The first step towards repentance is true grief for what we have done wrong. For pious sorrow produces repentance that leads to salvation, not regret; but the grief of the world produces death. - 2 Corinthians 7:10 NKJV. Worldly grief is
more like the regret of a criminal who has just been caught, while pious sorrow is deep remorse or conviction that changes direction. Have you ever felt judged after you've done something wrong? The Bible says that the Holy Spirit is the one to condemn us in our sin. John 16:7-8 For God loved the world so much that he gave his only born Son, that those
who believe in him should not perish, but have eternal life. For God sent his Son into the world to condemn the world, but that the world through Him can be saved. ... Time is done, and the Kingdom of God is at hand. Repent and believe in the gospel. Then Paul said: John really with the baptism of repentance, telling people that they must believe in Him,
who will come for Him, that is to say christ of Jesus. - Acts 19:4 NKJV So they said: Believe in the Lord Jesus Christ and you will be saved, you and your family. And this is His commandment: that we must believe in the name of His Son Jesus Christ and love each other as He gave us the commandment. For by grace you have been saved through faith, and
that is not from yourself; it is a gift of God, not a cause, so that no one should brag. - Ephesians 2:8-9 NKJV Rescue is not difficult. Jesus said: Of course I tell you, one who does not receive the Kingdom of God as a small child will never enter it. - Mark 10:15 NKJV Child just puts his trust (faith) in the strong hands of the father. Similarly, we trust our lives to
Jesus Christ by believing him and his finished work on the cross. The Apostle Paul defined the message of the Gospel (good news) as: For I have delivered to you first of all that that I also received: that Christ died for our sins according to the Scriptures, and that He was buried, and that He was resurrected on the third day according to Scripture, - 1
Corinthians 15:3-4 NKYAV Jesus Christ, the perfect, sinless lamb of God, laid down his life and took the punishment intended for us, dying in our place Isaiah 53:6. He paid a debt we could not pay and bought us (bought us back) from the power of sin and death. John 1:29 / Galatians 3:13 / Romans 3:25 ... that if you profess the Lord Jesus with your mouth
and believe in your heart that God raised him from the dead, you will be saved. For with his heart man believes in righteousness, and from the mouth confession is made to salvation. - Romans 10:9-10 NKJV For I am not ashamed of the gospel of Christ, for it is the power of God to salvation for all who believe, for the Jew in the first place, and also for the
Greeks. - Romans 1:16 NKJV God did his part by sending His only Son to die in our place. He offered us a free gift - salvation, forgiveness of sin, eternal life with Him in heaven. But... we must receive this gift. We must confess our sins 1 John 1:9 and profess (or proclaim) our faith in the death, burial, and resurrection of God's son, Jesus Christ. Recognition
with the mouth requires an external, public action, not a secret, hidden, timid faith. The Apostle Paul boldly proclaimed his faith so that others could hear and be saved. God's plan of salvation is freely offered to everyone. So... What happens next? Well, it's up to you! If you are reading this article and want to receive this free gift of eternal life, there is no
reason to wait! The word of God says, here is the time now; Here, it's the day of salvation. - 2 Corinthians 6:2b NKJV None of us know how long we have this land. Waiting for such an important solution can be a costly (and eternal) mistake. The only opportunity we are guaranteed to have right now! If you are not familiar with prayer, she simply speaks to
God openly and honestly. In your own words, confess your sins to him (He knows they are anyway). Admit that you have violated the Law of God. Receive God's gift of salvation by declaring that you believe in the finished work of Jesus on the cross, His shed blood for your sin, and His resurrection from the grave on the third day. Recognize Jesus as the
Savior and Lord of your life. Your life will change forever when you begin a new journey of faith in Him, surrendering to His Lord. Still don't know what to pray for? You can pray something like this: Heavenly Father, I know I have sinned against you. I understand that punishment for sin is death. Thank you for sending your Son, Jesus, to die by spilling his own
blood on the cross in my place so that I can receive His righteousness by faith. Now I confess my sins to you and I ask your forgiveness. I believe that Jesus died and rose again so that I could be forgiven and live forever with Him. Here and now I am surrendering my life, my plans, my goals to the Lord jesus Christ. By the power of God, I will seek to share
what God has done in my life with every opportunity God brings my way. In the name of Jesus, I pray, Amen. Remember, the Bible says we are saved by grace through faith. God sees our heart. We are not saved by simply saying special words in official prayer. We are saved when we reach out by faith, recognize our sin, believe in Christ, and profess It as
our Lord and Savior. Saving faith creates a forever changed life. If you have prayed for this prayer, we rejoice with you. The sky itself even rejoices with you! Similarly, I tell you, there is joy in the presence of God's angels over one sinner who repents. - Luke 15:10 NKJV I prayed to accept Christ! Is that true? No. Your journey as a follower (student) of Jesus
Christ has only just begun. A newborn baby needs nourishment and care to grow, so too you will need the Word of God, the Bible, to learn and grow in your faith. You should also seek a church (a group of other believers in Jesus Christ) that believes and teaches the unchanging Word of God. There you find support and support as your faith grows. There will
be battles ahead, but you do not have to fight alone. Let us know that you prayed this prayer and how we can pray for you! Image copyright © 2020, Teen Missions International, Inc. All rights are reserved. New King James Version®, Copyright © 1982, Thomas Nelson, Inc. All rights reserved. Biblical text from the new version of King James® should not be
reproduced in copies or otherwise by any means, except where it is permitted in writing Thomas Nelson, Inc., Attn: Biblical Rights and Permits, P.O. Box 141000, 141,000, TN 37214-1000. The scriptures (NIV) are from the Bible, the New International Version®, NIV®. The © 1973, 1978, 1984 by Biblica, Inc.™ used with the permission of Sondervan. All rights
are reserved all over the world. www.zondervan.com www.zondervan.com abcs of salvation printable. abcs of salvation pdf. abcs of salvation kjv. abcs of salvation song. abcs of salvation assembly of god. abcs of salvation lifeway. abcs of salvation bookmark. abcs of salvation jd farag
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